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It has come to the notice of the publishers that certain subscribers 
did not receive their copies of the September 1979 issue of this journal, 
although all copies were correctly dispatched from the printers. It 
must be presumed that these copies have been lost in the post, and any 
subscriber who has not received a copy of the September issue is asked 
to communicate with the publishers as soon as possible so that a 
replacement copy may be supplied. 


